
 

 

 

February 2018 

 

 

Dear Friend, 

 
I am writing to you on behalf of our Sacred Heart School Auction Committee to ask you to 
“save the date” for our 25th Silver Anniversary Auction and to let you know the various 
ways you can be a part of this fantastic event.    
 
This Auction is our primary fundraiser and we would like to make it our most successful 
yet!  We hope that you can help us continue to offer excellent academics and help to 
develop each child as stewards of your community, country and world. 

We are pleased to let you know that we hold our event at our school where we are 
reminded throughout the evening that our students are our top priority. 

 

Date: Saturday, April 14th 

Time: 5:00pm 

Location: Sacred Heart School 

 

It is only with your support that we can be successful. Please consider helping us 

in this important fundraising endeavor by: 

• DONATE a product or service; i.e. tickets to shows at Seacoast Rep, The 

Music Hall, members only events, rounds of golf, sports tickets, etc. 

• ADVERTISE in the auction program; a variety of levels to maximize exposure for 
your business 

• SPONSOR our popular Spirits Raffle (200 tickets sold and the winner will be 

announced at the event), event sponsors receive exposure before, after 

and throughout the event 

• ATTEND the Auction – enjoy a great night out while supporting our school! 

 

Sincerely, 

  Teresa Morin Bailey, Principal  

 

 
 

*Sacred Heart School is tax-exempt under 501(c) (3).The tax identification number is  
02-0234330.Your donation is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.* 


